
FRENCH INSTITUTE MONITORING OF AAARS

Mr Henri Giot of the French accounting organization will make a one-day preliminary 
intervention in Association of Accountants and Auditors of Republic of Srpska from 
March 1 to March 2, 2010. Mr Giot's visit is a part of the monitoring agreed with 
CSOEC, the AAARS's nominating body for a full IFAC membership application 
process. The intervention will be carried on in phases and will last 12 days in total, 
after which CSOEC is to draft a due diligence report on AAARS compliance with 
IFAC requirements.


